STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
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VIA EMAIL ONLY to Trev.Kovacs@cei.org

February 1, 2016

Trey Kovacs

Re: Freedom of Information Request OPM ID #15-58
Dear Mr. Kovacs:

Enclosed please find the document responsive to your Freedom of Information request for the
following:

Copies of public records that are held by the Connecticut Office of Personnel
Management and Office of Labor Relations of union leave or association leave
from the latest complete fiscal year available that detail the amount of union leave
issued by all Connecticut state government agencies that grant union leave as well
as their names, salaries, job title and activity performed by the state employee on
union leave.

Please note that redactions have been made to protect confidential information. Additionally, the
Office of Policy and Management does not maintain salary records relative to union leave and that
information is therefore not included in the attached responsive document.

Accordingly, we are closing our file on this request.

Regards,
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Megan Ph1 ippi

Executive Secretary of Legal Affairs
Office of Policy and Management
450 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06106-1379
Telephone: (860) 418-6417

Fax: (860) 418-6487
megan.philippi@ct.gov
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